
Events
November 18:  School Tour for 
Prospective Families @ 9:30

November 18-22: SPARK Book 
Fair

November 19-21: Thanksgiving 
Luncheons

November 21: Literacy Night

November 25-29: Thanksgiving 
Break- No School

December 6: SPARK’s One Fair
3rd-5th grade

December 11 & 12: SPARK 
Garden Lights 4:30

December 23-January 6:
Winter Break-no school

Week of November 18th

Announcements:

       Thanksgiving Luncheons: We hope that you will be able to join 
your Dragons for our annual Thanksgiving lunch! *Reminder that you 
will not be able to purchase lunch at the door. Pre-orders were due 
on November 9th.
November 19 - Kindergarten and 3rd
November 20 - 1st and 4th
November 21 - PreK, 2nd and 5th 

        Book Fair: We’re excited to announce that students will have the 
chance to preview on Monday, November 18th. Sales will run from 
Tuesday, November 18 to Friday, November 22 offering a wonderful 
selection of books for everyone. Plus, families are warmly invited to join 
their students for some book shopping right after the Thanksgiving 
Luncheon. We can’t wait to see you there! Check out the SPARK Book 
Fair website for more information.

📣 Calling all Makers: SPARK will host it’s 2nd annual Garden Lights 
event on December 11 & 12.  As part of this exciting event, we’d like to 
invite all makers to consider securing a booth to sell their products!  Sign 
up for a booth using the following link: SPARK Winter Makers Market

 

 
        Thanksgiving Food Drive: Please support us in providing donations to our SPARK Thanksgiving 
baskets for families in our community. Each grade level is responsible for a different item; items can 
be brought in through November 15th.  
Food Drive Donations

🌻Check out how YOU can help make SPARK even more beautiful! 
SPARK Flower Guild Newsletter

💚SPARK Gratitude: Click here to let us know what you are grateful for at SPARK!  We will share with 
staff in November and December.  

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fliterati.com%2Fstore%2F%3Fschool%3Dspringdale-park-elementary-school-atlanta-ga&data=05%7C02%7CMelanie.Dean%40atlanta.k12.ga.us%7C6c20532e8dc54b5a7a6f08dcf2bf099a%7C0d95ef40a0dd431890985e10f876f635%7C0%7C0%7C638652149544708395%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=78GfrR0qXj0m34ZtSdbAZOrz%2BR97OVIgjWyIhXXWad8%3D&reserved=0
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fliterati.com%2Fstore%2F%3Fschool%3Dspringdale-park-elementary-school-atlanta-ga&data=05%7C02%7CMelanie.Dean%40atlanta.k12.ga.us%7C6c20532e8dc54b5a7a6f08dcf2bf099a%7C0d95ef40a0dd431890985e10f876f635%7C0%7C0%7C638652149544708395%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=78GfrR0qXj0m34ZtSdbAZOrz%2BR97OVIgjWyIhXXWad8%3D&reserved=0
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fforms%2Fd%2Fe%2F1FAIpQLSck2Ek6NWr7eb207Z0wlDygysPs5I7SatqMYa9jVulDSlhZDg%2Fviewform&data=05%7C02%7CSARA.SHEPARDPRUET%40atlanta.k12.ga.us%7C7f9206c4cfd04933de2308dd00125d74%7C0d95ef40a0dd431890985e10f876f635%7C0%7C0%7C638666801073332647%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=WFAAe9mJYrM3z1i0DK5KDftSGo6fQQd99G8QtI3vuAs%3D&reserved=0
https://www.atlantapublicschools.us/cms/lib/GA01000924/Centricity/ModuleInstance/78811/Food%20Drive%20%2024.pdf
https://docs.google.com/document/d/16smia7tuJscSiSRJC0ocfpVIeVGuu8N-r6chRijPEWc/edit?tab=t.0
https://forms.gle/LAqkebTEQzdThgoY8


Principal’s Corner

With Love, 
Dr. Jennifer Toney

Dear SPARK Families,

As we approach Thanksgiving, I wanted to take a moment to send our warmest wishes to you and your loved ones. 
This season is a special reminder to slow down, gather close to those who lift our spirits, and celebrate the joy of 
being with those we hold dear.

We are incredibly grateful for each of you and your families, who bring so much light, love, and laughter to our 
school community. The warmth and support you share with us every day make our school a truly special place, 
and we feel this gratitude even more deeply during this season.

Join Us for Our Thanksgiving Luncheons and Book Fair!

We would love for you to join us for our Thanksgiving luncheons here at school! This is a wonderful chance to enjoy 
a meal together and celebrate the holiday spirit with friends and classmates. Lunch times can be found in the 
invitation above.  We encourage families to arrive at least 30 minutes prior to lunch time in order to sign in.  To help 
ease this process, please complete our security pre-registration no later than Monday, November 18th.  

If you missed the opportunity to pre-order an adult meal on My Schools Bucks, don’t worry!  We would still love for 
you to join us even if you don’t plan to eat.  And don’t forget to stop by the Book Fair—it’s a great way to share the 
gift of reading and find some special books for the young readers in your life.

Share Your Gratitude with Our Teachers

As part of our Thanksgiving celebration, we invite you to fill out our SPARK Gratitude Form to share any kind words or 
messages of appreciation for our amazing teachers and staff. We’ll make sure they receive these messages, as 
they truly cherish your words of support.

May your Thanksgiving be filled with laughter, delicious food, and the comfort of being surrounded by loved ones. 
We hope you find time to rest, rejuvenate, and soak in the joy of this special time.

We look forward to seeing our Dragons back on Monday, December 2nd as early as 7:15am!

https://forms.gle/xxVgxySRT3NnXNbv9
https://forms.gle/Qi5MEAH39acVK3Nv8

